
 
PRODUCT EOL  NOTICE 

 

Firetide is announcing EOL for the Firetide wireless bridge, FWB 205 product effective  Dec 1st 

2013. Existing customers will still continue to receive support on this product as per support 

and warranty policy. All new or pending orders of FWB 205 will be fulfilled with the 5020-LNK 

product. Also, Firetide customer support will be fulfilling the FWB 205 RMA requests with the 

5020-LNK product which is an equivalent functioning product.  

 

EOL Part numbers  

Part# Description Replacement/Alternative 

FWB 205 
Firetide wireless bridge 205 5020-LNK 

 

Key Dates 

Scenario Description Date 

New orders of 
FWB 205 

New and pending orders of FWB 205 will be fulfilled 
with 5020-LNK Dec 1st  2013 

RMA request for 
FWB 205 the FWB 205 RMA requests with the 5020-LNK product Dec 1st 2013 

Software 
support on  
FWB 205 

Last date for Software and deployment support on 
existing deployments of FWB 205 Dec 31st 2018 

 

For more information on the 5020-LNK, please visit http://www.firetide.com/products/mesh-

infrastructure/hotport-5020/ 

For distributor stocks, product migration and or other questions, please contact sales@firetide.com 

 


